
Holyhead Joint Burial Committee 

Meeting Minutes of the previous meeting held 25th January 2024 

 

Councillors Present: Cllr Sue Conrad-Smith, Cllr Ailia Lewis MBE, Cllr Geoff McGinn  

 

In attendance: Robert Henderson (Town Clerk)  

Alex Williams (Administrative Assistant)  

 

1. Any Councillor or member making a recording of this meeting?  

Yes, Alex Williams is taking minutes.  

 

2. Apologies of Absence were received from Cllr Anwen McCann, Cllr Hywel Williams, 
Cllr Beryl Warner BEM.  

 

3. No Declaration of interest was made during this meeting.  

 

4. Accounts Paid  

The accounts for the month of November and December were proposed, first and 
seconded to be of true record. There were no concerns raised regarding the income or 
expenditure. Although the Town Clerk commented on the decline in Burials at Maes 
Hyfryd are lower this year than they have been in the past due to more cremations 
taking place. Minute No. 410/2024 

 

5.  Precept 2024/2025 

The precept for the Burial Board was proposed, first and seconded set at £62,737.50. 
The figure of the Treaddur Bay share is set at £8,962.50. Minute No.411/2024 

 

 

 

 

 


